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Dear Sirs: 

Date: 29-Jan.- 03 

In response to your Invitation to Comment on Accounting for Stock-Based 
Compensation, we would like to express our strong objection to the proposed mandatory 
expensing of stock options as set forth in FASB Statement No. 123. In principle, we agree 
to the fair value approach for accounting the employee stock option. However, we 
strongly disagree with the method suggested by FASB Statement No. 123 to determine the 
fair value - option pricing model. From our standpoint, fair value derived from option 
pricing model is inappropriate and incorrect. It is based on several subjective assumptions 
(stock price volatility, interest rate, current market price, option exercise price, dividend 
yield, etc.) and may vary significantly depending on how and when assumptions are made. 
Furthermore, this model assumes that stock options are freely transferable but employee 
stock options are not. By not accounting for this significant restriction, the number 
provided by current model provides truly misleading information to investors. 

Treating an correct and misleading number as an expense in the income statement, as 
would occur if the option pricing models were to be used to establish the amount of that 
cost, would not increase financial statement reliability, transparency or comparability. 
Quite to the contrary, investors will be ill served, and the liability of the company will be 
unjustifiably increased, by a rule that mandates the inclusion of misleading numbers in the 
financial statement. Therefore, until a more reliable and accurate method for determining 
the fair value of employee stock option is developed, we recommend a disclosure-only 
standard be adopted so investors can have sufficient information to make their investment 
decisions. 

Yours truly, 

Siliconware Precision Industries Co., Ltd. 

( 

President of Finance Division. 


